PARC EGLOS SCHOOL

Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall TR13 8UP
Head Teacher: Vicky Sanderson

T: 01326 572998 F: 01326 565941

E: parceglossecretary@croftymat.org

Monday 14™ July

Dear Parent [ Carers,

We are coming to the end of our Design and Technology ‘Fruit and Vegetables’ unit. As
part of their final challenge, children will be working together to make a fruit smoothie.

After some careful deliberation, we have decided that rather than asking you to provide
ingredients, we are asking for a £1 donation towards the cost of ingredients instead.
Logistically, this makes more sense as it will reduce any food waste, as we will only be
buying what we need.

Please can cash donations be handed to each class teacher by Thursday 17t July.

As always, thank you for your continued support with your children’s learning.

The Year 1 Team.

L
CROFTY



mailto:parceglossecretary@croftymat.org

